
Dear Policy Officer, 

As agreed by telephone Tuesday April 28th this memo. 

Since the Midterm Event in Ljubljana did not take place, we will not be able to submit this deliverable. As 

soon as we decided if and how an alternative event will take place the Project Coordinator will inform the EC 

on a possible new delivery date. 

Best regards, 

On behalf of the Executive Board of GeoERA, 

Tessa Witteman 

Project Coordinator GeoERA 

30-04-2020 
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